
HONOR OUR FIRST 
RESPONDERS 

IN RECOGNITION OF 9/11 AND OUR FIRST RESPONDERS
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Thursday, Sept. 9, 2021
12:30 – 1:30 p.m.
South Parking Lot of SPC Clearwater Campus

Join us in recognizing and honoring our local first responders for the important 
work that they do. Also, please take time to recognize the 20th anniversary of 9/11.

Please review SPC’s COVID-19 protocols at spcollege.edu/spc-updates before coming to a 
college campus or site.

For more information, contact smiley.joesphy@spcollege.edu 




